FRIENDS OF THE FISHKILL SUPPLY DEPOT
Nomination acceptance responses

Robert Ashworth – Cleveland, OH 
I humbly accept the nomination to the board of the “Friends of the Fishkill Supply Depot” and am deeply honored to be considered for the position of Trustee. The FOFSD and its mission has become a “top priority” in my life as I have maintained the website since 2010, authored the Facebook page since 2011 and recently added Twitter to our social media outreach campaign. I am so proud to play a role in the fight to save the Fishkill Supply Depot and couldn't ask for a better group of individuals to serve with as we battle in the trenches for preservation of this sacred site. Long Live the FSD, Huzzah!

Damien Cregeau

I, Damien Cregeau, wish to be considered for membership on the board of the Friends of the Fishkill Supply Depot.  I wish to serve in this capacity for several reasons.  First, I strongly believe in the patriotic mission statement of the FOFSD to identify and preserve the many burial sites and stories of the patriot soldiers and civilians located on the supply depot property.  Second, one of my patriot ancestors, Pvt. Abraham Crego, who served in the militia from New York state, spent part of his time as a soldier at Fishkill.  Third, I am a long-time independent historian, educator and Revolutionary War reenactor with a deep appreciation for the many hardships the soldiers and civilians endured to achieve our independence as a nation.
Francis J. Giusto – Fishkill, NY
To Members Of The Board Of The FOFSD,

I would like to thank you for and accept the nominattion to be a candidate for board member. I believe in your organization and it's goal. I don't think I am any more qualified than the other candidates for the board as each of us were nominated by an existing board member with the best interest of the organization at heart. What I can say however is I have been associated with the FOFSD for about three years now and I cannot agree more with its goal of bringing attention to the cemetery and ultimately securing the property and creating a national cemetery worthy of the men who gave their lives in the formation of our country.

Sincerely,

Frank Giusto
Tim Middlebrook - Poughkeepsie, NY
Tim is a member of the Admiral John L. Worden Camp 150 of the Sons of the Union Veterans of the Civil War. He is also actively involved as a member of the Columbia-Mid Hudson Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution currently as President and holds the office of Treasurer of the Empire State Society of SAR. When not working, Tim enjoys photography and has been closely involved as Photographer for the Walkway Over the Hudson.
